
From: D Offen or G Nyhan   
Sent: Wednesday, February 16, 2022 2:51 PM 
To: chrisclarkmv@gmail.com; wcranstonmv@gmail.com; hankdempseymv@gmail.com; 
mv.epc.jose@gmail.com; preeti.hehmeyer@gmail.com; alex.nunez@pm.me; jyin.mvepc@gmail.com 
Cc: epc@mountainview.gov 
Subject: Housing Element 
 

Per your discussion of the Housing Element, we would like to support affordable housing south of El 
Camino Real. We are long-time homeowners in the Cuesta Park neighborhood. One good possibility is 
the vacant land at Cuesta Park Annex. Another future option would be Blossom Valley Shopping Center. 
Instead of zoning for offices, please prioritize housing or mixed-use housing/retail to continue to 
decrease the jobs/housing imbalance in our city. This principle could also be applied to the Charleston 
Plaza property vacated by REI and other businesses. 

Thank you for your volunteer service, 

Dave Offen & Gail Nyhan 

 

 


